
 
From Our Principal: 

February seems to have come and gone in a blink of an eye. March is a time for transformation as we 
continue to help our students strive to do their best in academics and behavior. I appreciate all your 
efforts at home to ensure this carries over into their school day, as it impacts their academic standing. 
We have seen much growth in our students and look forward to showing off our best work for the 
state testing, which begins the week of March 27th. Testing will continue through April, and your 
student must be at school on their testing days. Teachers will be communicating the testing days. 

Reminder please take a few minutes to provide us with feedback about our school and our family 
involvement?  We appreciate you taking the time to give us feedback and help us improve.  Thank 
you! https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LHUSDFM23 
                

 
Feb. 27 – 3/2…PTSO, APEX Fundraiser 
March 1 ……...Kinder Registration @6 
March 2 ……...Dr. Seuss Breakfast 
March 2,9, 
     16,30………Early Release @1 pm  
March 2………Field trip, 6th Gr. to T-bolt 
March 3………Nova Graduation @11:30 
March 9………APEX Obstacle Course  
March 17…….Awards, Gr. 2-4@ 8:10 am  
                                      Gr. 5&6 @ 9:00 am 
March 17…….Early Release @ 1pm 
March 20-24…Spring break 

Habitat………Tues., 2nd & 4th of mth 
Homework …Mon. & Tues 
KC……………Wed. 
NEHS…………Mon, 1st of mth 
STEM…………Wed., 2nd & 4th Wed 
Stu Council…Wed.  
Tutoring……..Mon. & Tues 
Yearbook…..Thurs., 2nd&4th mth 
 

Attendance Matters;  We are excited to announce that 112 students 
were at school every day and on time for the month of February. All 
those students will receive a free ticket to a Diamonds Back baseball 
game. Attendance is essential for educational and future success. When 
students are absent, late, or leave early, their academic success is at 
risk, so thank you, parents, for working hard to get your students to 
school. 
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